
Edmonton School Smartwatch Policy:  

From October 2019 in order to support students' 

learning and positive wellbeing, the school will no 

longer permit students to have their phones 

or smartwatches in class. Unlike iPads and 

Laptops, students are not required to have a 

phone or smartwatch in school at all. 


